
 

 

 

Building and Grounds 

Meeting 
 

   October 16, 2018  

 

Agenda / Minutes: 

 

 Curb Installation Update – Meeting with JL Warm Construction on 

Wednesday. – this project will begin Spring, 2019. 

 

 Parking Lot Lighting Concerns- Update – Current Posts are limited for 

adding additional lamp heads. One company stopped out, waiting on their 

report.  Steve Johnson from TDG will contact Elevar to review our current 

design and seek their recommendations for improvement.   

 

 Asset Tagging and PM Program Update- Main Campus is completed. 

CTY/Bus/Wrestling Buildings will be completed this month 

 

 Honeywell HVAC Controller is scheduled to install this week. Control was 

installed and working well.  

 

 Playground Surface - several holes that need patching and a couple 

depressed spots.  This will be reevaluated Spring, 2019. 

 

 Landscaping the roundabout design.  TDG is working on a design.  

 

 Sign for the Elementary School.  Sign will be installed prior to January, 

2019. 

 

 Expansion Plan, the District is seeking an opinion from Elevar to determine 

what how the District would add classrooms to TREC if needed.    

 

 TDG Fall Cleanup plan for the exterior grounds.... 



 

 

 

 

 Are there any areas of concern from staff etc. regarding cleanliness of the 

building?  Specific areas? 

 

 Introduce Brad and his role at Three Rivers 

 

 Seeding plan this month 

 
 PTO project near the playground.  This project will be deployed Spring, 

2019.   

 

 Open Discussion 

 
       

 

 

 

 

 

 


